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Ballston Spa, NY — The Saratoga County Department of Public Health Services today 

learned that 10 residents at Cook Adult Home have tested positive for COVID-19. Cook 

Adult Home is an assisted living facility in the town of Halfmoon. One of the residents is in 

the hospital, another is in a rehabilitation center and the remaining eight who have 

tested positive are in isolation at their residences. The Department of Public Health 

Services is working closely with the administration at Cook Adult Home to mitigate any 

further spread of COVID-19 at the facility. 
  
 


